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During Q2/20 meeting that took place in July 2017, questions arose as to how input from the SG20 on suggested revisions to oneM2M specifications should be contributed. The following additional guidance has been developed and approved by oneM2M Steering Committee. I hope it provides a satisfactory way forward.
I take this opportunity to express my thanks to SG20 for the feedback provided so far and look forward building a long-lasting collaboration based on win-win synergies and trust.

O. Elloumi, oneM2M Technical Plenary chair

Additional guidance:

1. Change requests addressing improvements, modifications or other changes to the Technical Specifications(TSs)/Technical Reports(TRs), upon agreement by the ITU-T Study Group, shall be submitted to oneM2M via e-mail to itu-input@list.oneM2M.org or liaisons.

a) All change requests are required to clearly state the reason for the revision and reference any applicable page, clause, table, figure and paragraph affected.

b) All change requests are required to include a specific, well-scoped proposed change.

2. oneM2M will acknowledge receipt of the submission via e-mail to the Study Group secretariat and will consider the submission using its normal processes

a) All submission proposals will be reviewed and disposed by oneM2M Technical Working Group (TWG).
b) The disposed outcome will be communicated back to the originating ITU-T Study Group.
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